
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 

John Plescow 
Monday, November 28, 2022 2:35 PM 

CORRESPONDENCE 
11/28/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 11745-2022 

To: 
Subject: 

Consumer Correspondence; Selia Vargas; Diane Hood 
FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220001 

Please, add to docket 20220001. 

-----Original Message-----
From: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Sent: Monday, November 28, 2022 12:56 PM 
To: John Plescow <JPlescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: TO CLK for Docket 20220001 

-----Original Message-----
From: CHARLES PATTON <generalp2@aol.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 3:35 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Rate increases 

Hi, 
We want to object to the recently mentioned rate increases for 2023. The more we try to reduce our consumption, the 
more the power companies lose revenue which they turn around and recoup through more rate increases. We are in a 
vicious circle. They keep paying increasing prices for gas when they should be building solar farms. This won' t happen 
until you tell them NO to further rate increases. 
C. Patton 

Sent from my iPhone 
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